
Community Connection 

 

As we embrace the wintry enchantment of December, we find 
ourselves standing on the threshold of both a festive season 
and the conclusion of another remarkable semester. With the 
semester winding down, let's celebrate our accomplishments, 
acknowledge the resilience within our community, and 
embrace the spirit of togetherness! The Office of Residence 
Life wishes you the best of luck with any upcoming finals.  
Stay safe and remain healthy this holiday season! 

This newsletter, Community Connection, is part of our 
service to you, offering information about resources and 
policies while providing you with important information 
about the community the Office of Residence Life. 
You may also find out more about residential living our 
website at https://www.kean.edu/reslife. 

What else to expect: Fall 2023 move-out information, exam 
study tips, resident spotlight, and much more! 
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